
From: Jacqueline Jones jduyckjones@gmail.com
Subject: Resolution 310

Date: September 17, 2020 at 3:45 PM
To: kvalness@oda.state.or.us

Dear Chairman Hallock and Board Members,

We are in support of Resolution 310.

Our family farm is located in Washington County, near the towns of Banks and North Plains.

Agritourism events and venues held on farm land negatively impacts our farming operation and the ag infrastructure.

These are commercial activities which need to be in a commercial zone.

Thank you for your consideration and support of Oregon agriculture.

Larry Duyck
Jacqueline Duyck Jones
Duyck Family Farm, LLC
503.312.5395
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